General Membership Meeting, 12 May 2023
Corvette Owners Club of San Diego
Elijaha’s Restaurant

Meeting called to order by President Glen Honig @ 6:36pm.

Ken Carson reports that about 20 members are interested in the 2024 National Corvette
Museum Caravan to Bowling Green, Kentucky. The next meeting will be 17 June @ Yanni’s.
The trip takes about 2 weeks, 4 days of which are in Kentucky.

Craig Moya said if we are to reach $25,000 at MSA we need sponsorships. Craig said there are
four actions members need to do, register their car, volunteer on a committee, get donations
for raffle baskets and participate in other car shows.

15 June is the deadline to get sponsor names on the T-shirts.

Anniversary Party is 16 July at Tom Ham’s Lighthouse. $75/member. Ticket sales close on 5 July.
Club Anniversary weekend activities include a run ending at Crown Point for a picnic on
Saturday.

Cooky Campbell announced that there were 26 birthdays this month, only 3 of them were at
the meeting.

Four new members, Gregory & Jessica Frost, Ron Hutchinson & Kevin Dotzler.

First time guests were Steve & Linda Glair, Robert Del Cid Cervantes and Damion Richards.

Glen introduced the Board members.

Ken Carson, Glen Honig and Brian Storrs have all the club’s paperwork digitized and hope to put
it on our website.

Tom Kelly reports that the bank balance is about $23,000.

Up coming activities reported by Brian Bowman are the Pancake Breakfast & run to Turtle Rock
Ridge Vineyard 20 May, HRE Wheels Open House 10 June,

And the Ken & Barbie Run 17 June.

Raffle was held.

Meeting adjourned 8:21pm.

Submitted,

Lin Siepert, Secretary COCSD






